
National Finance Center 
 Customer Notification

Claimant Query Link on Employee Personal Page 

April 24, 2020 

Reference Number: NFC-1587566035 

Dear Customer: 

As of Monday, April 27, 2020, the Employee Personal Page (EPP) link to the 

Department of Labor Office of Workers' Compensation Programs (OWCP) Claimant 

Query System (QCS) will be removed due to the expansion of their Employees’ 

Compensation Operations and Management (ECOMP) portal.    

Employees will be able to access claims information on the ECOMP portal at 

www.ecomp.dol.gov. 

Authorized Agency representatives with questions concerning this notification should 

contact the National Finance Center’s (NFC) Contact Center at either 1-855-632-4468, 

or via the ServiceNow Customer Service Portal. 

https://www.ecomp.dol.gov/

